
Dear Trade Partner,  
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be operating Vaccinated Travel Lane (VTL) flights 
to Singapore from 7 December 2021.  
 
This will mean if guests are fully vaccinated at least two weeks before arrival and travelling 
from a VTL country, they can enter Singapore quarantine-free for non-essential travel or 
tourism purposes.  
 
Important note regarding guests booked to travel to Singapore from 7 December 2021 
onwards  
 
Any booked guests must fulfil the VTL criteria to travel and will be unable to travel if not.  
 
To join these flights they must be fully vaccinated and have been in or transited through only 
VTL countries or Category I countries (Hong Kong, Macao, Mainland China, Taiwan) in the past 
14 days.  
 

 

https://t.choose.etihad.com/r/?id=h6b87eca9,16a7822a,13f832ea
https://t.choose.etihad.com/r/?id=h6b87eca9,16a7822a,13f832eb

